
Beginning 
Good Morning! This is Anais coming to you from the WSTM LIVE Studio! Today is 
Monday, September 24, 2018. 
____________________________ 
Good morning! This is Richard with your announcements for today. The affirmation for 
today is: Problems challenge me to better myself in every way. 
_____________________________ 
From Mrs. Jenkins, First Priority will meet tomorrow from 3:45 to 4:45 PM in Room 212. 
All are welcome! 
_____________________________ 
From Mrs. Holzenberg, Do you like to get your hands dirty and work on a Butterfly 
Garden? Then the Ecology Club is for you! The informational meeting will be this 
Wednesday from 3:45 to 4:15 PM in Room 214. The regular meetings will be on the first 
& third Tuesday of each month. Be sure to have a ride. 
_____________________________ 
From Mrs. Fisher, our PTSA president, Students may still turn in their carnival envelopes 
this week in the courtyard before school. Due to late submissions, T-shirts will be first 
come, first served. If you don't get a T-shirt, which is your ticket into the carnival, you will 
recieve a wristband for this purpose. The late submissions will also be ineligible for the 
prizes on the Student Prize Incetive List at the bottom of the form. PTSA will hand out 
Carnival shirts in the cafeteria on Thursday during lunch. 
______________________________________________________ 
Remember that Color Guard Auditions will be held today, from 4-6 pm in the cafeteria.  
____________________________ 
From Mrs. McCoy and Mrs. Buttler, The STEM Club will meet after school today. We will 
be meeting in room 154 from 3:45 to 5 PM. Old and new members are welcome. Club 
permission forms are required to attend. 
_________________________ 
From Mrs. Cannady, Attention Mustangs, all students interested in joining Builders Club 
should attend the informational meeting tomorrow from 3:45 to 4:15 PM  in Room 119. 
Hope to see you there!  
_________________________ 
and now for a video about the Builders Club... 
__________________________ 
From Mr. Stewart, the first Math Club meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 
26th, from 3:45 to 4:45 PM in Room 122, (Mr. Stewart's room.) Make sure you have 
arranged to be picked up at 4:45 PM. 
_____________________________  
Our guest for today is Prinicpal Fraizer (Teacher of the year), Bryan Lucena and Employee 
of the Year Jennifer Wilson). 
That's it for today: Have a Marvelous Monday Silver Trail. 
======================== 
 


